
Lincoln Elementary School  
 Board Report 

 March 2021  
  
 
 

• Return to full-time instruction ~ We are excited to announce that 96.2% of our LES 
students have returned back to full-day in-person instruction.  Students and staff are so 
excited to be back engaging in full days of learning.  Many positive comments have also 
been shared by parents.  

 
• Our 21st Century Afterschool Program will begin back for an in-person program on 

Monday, March 22, 2021.  Students who sign-up for this wonderful program will be 
engaged in an hour of Homework Help provided by Lincoln teachers and an hour plus of  
enrichment activities provided by the 21st Century staff. The program will run daily from 
3 – 5:30 pm.  
 

• BIG plans for summer learning at Lincoln have begun.  We plan to do an eight-week 
academic and enrichment camp collaboration with our 21st Century Learning Program.  
Several LES teachers and staff have already signed on to offer their services in making 
this offering possible for our little devils. (June 7 – July 30)  

 
• Scholastic Book Fair ~ Our gifted Scripps Howard/WCPO Book Fair was a huge success 

with over 2,425 brand new books being selected by our students from preschool 
through sixth grade.  We are so incredibly grateful for this generous literacy gift.   
 

• NWEA MAP Testing – We will begin administering the spring MAP test to our students K 
– 6th grades the week of April 19th.  The students will test in the areas of Math, Reading 
and Language.  This will be the second and final MAP benchmark for our students for 
this 2020-2021 school year.  Data will be shared at an upcoming BOE meeting.   

 
• We have planned a joint Kindergarten and Preschool Registration event for Thursday, 

April 22nd from 5 – 6:30 pm at Lincoln.  Safety protocols will be in place for this family 
registration event.   


